2014/07/26 — Vedder Mountain, Near Yarrow. Large
Footprint—Possible Sasquatch:A man exploring forest service
roads on Vedder Mountain found what he believes was alarge foot-
print at about 2:30 p.m. on July 26, 2014. He was with his young
daughter traveling in his car and a fresh game trail caught his atten-
tion. He parked his car and explored the trail whereupon he saw a
large impression (footprint?) at the bottom of a bank in aditch. The
print was 15 inches long and 7.5 inches wide. It was implanted
about 2 inches into the soil. He experimented with his own 13-inch
foot (boot), applying his weight at 260 pounds, but could not get
close to the depth of the print. He noted that the bank had flat areas
asthough alarge flat foot had dug into it. He took photographs, |eft,
and returned later with plaster to cast the print. He also followed the
trail up the bank and into the forest, finding many areas of flattened
earth and flattened moss.

These photographs
were provided. That
the print arched to the
extent indicated in the
cast was likely the
result of plaster flow,
but there was definite-
ly an arch.

Source: Thomas Steenburg Sasquatch Incidents file, No. 10190.



